
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Application 19T-25V002
Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 8:25:40 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Peter Holland 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 4:19 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Application 19T-25V002

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To whom it may concern,

I live in the subdivision at Pine Valley and Teston Rd with my wife and 2 young kids. I have concerns about
proposals to develop the immediate area with mid/high rise condominiums. We moved to the suburbs to get away
from congestion and density, in order to have space and mobility for my young family. We completely oppose any
development which impedes on that.

Thank you for your consideration of this email.

Peter Holland
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Public Meeting




